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HOLY CHRISTMAS WISHES 
 

Dear Friends of Giovannimaria, 

we are in the Christmas Novena and 
together with all of you we are preparing 
to receive the gifts that the Child Jesus 
wants to pour into our hearts and our 
lives. 

We experienced this stage of this 
journey of opening the heart, following 
the example of the little ones and praying for all of you, in 
Rome on 12 December in the Basilica of Santa Croce in 
Gerusalemme, on the Feast of the Virgin of Guadalupe, who as 
you know, is the patron of the Americas, so dear to Gio and his 

family. 

On this occasion, the 
t-shirts with the logo 
and the first issue of 
the LalucediGio 
newspaper were 
presented for the 
first time with the 
presentation of the 
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Postulator.. 

If you want to see them and order them, you can do so 
through the website www.lalucedigio.it  or sending an email to 
info@lalucedigio.org.  

We have put some images of 
the December 12th Mass on 
the site. 

We joyfully inform you that the 
Sanctuary of the Child Jesus of 
Prague in Arenzano is among 
the Jubilee Churches of the 
next Jubilee 2025 Pilgrims of 
Hope. 

HOLY CHRISTMAS WISHES  
by the Friends of Gio 

Committee
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